
NOTICE OF VACANCY 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that there is one unscheduled vacancy on the Eastside 
Water District Board of Directors, for a term ending December 5, 2025.  Pursuant to 
Government Code section 1780, the Board of Directors of the district has decided to fill the 
vacancy by appointment. The person appointed will hold office until the next District 
landowner election.  The person appointed for the term ending December 5, 2025, will 
have the opportunity to seek, if they so desire, a 4-year term which will end December 5, 
2029. 

 
The District Board invites interested persons to apply for the position of Director.  

In order to serve as Director, a candidate must be twenty-one (21) years of age or older, 
and a landowner within the District, or a legal representative of a landowner.  The person 
appointed is required to attend regular monthly District Board meetings. 

 
The District Board plans to make an appointment at its September 21, 2023 Board 

of Directors meeting. Persons interested in being considered for appointment to the 
District Board should apply by letter, stating their qualifications, background, and reasons 
for seeking appointment.  Letters should be emailed to the Eastside Water District Board 
Secretary, Karen Whipp, via email at kareneastsidewater@att.net and received no later 
than 5:00 p.m., Friday, September 1, 2023.   For questions call Karen at 209-626-5523 or 
email her at kareneastsidewater@att.net. 
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